DRAFT
Resolution from the Town of Vermont, Dane County, Wisconsin:
Concerns of Town Residents
Whereas, the quality of life of various Town Residents may be affected by the State Budget;

Therefore, be it resolved that the Wisconsin Legislature and Governor adopt the following principles in preparing the 2011-13 State Budget in addition to those listed in the Resolution on Township Concerns:

1) No cuts Medicaid;
2) No cuts in Badger Care;

3) Maintain present environmental pollution standards and funding for their enforcement;

4) No new sources of revenue for the Transportation Fund;
5) No cuts of funding for the University of Wisconsin;
The Town of Vermont Clerk is requested to send this Resolution to the Wisconsin Legislators representing the Town of Vermont--Representative Sondy Pope-Roberts, Senator John Erpenbach--and to Governor Scott Walker, as well as to the Chairs of the Joint Committee on Finance of the Wisconsin Legislature.

Approved by majority vote at the Annual Meeting of the Residents of the Town of Vermont, Dane County on April 12, 2011, at a meeting held at the Town Hall,
Certified by the Town Clerk, _________________________  Date: ___________

